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Subject: Re: Proposed Amendments to the Education Act - Advisory Committee for Yukon 
Education 

Dear Hon. Minister McLean, 

Thank you for the timely correspondence and information. 

The YAEP supports changes to the legislation which promote the creation of Yukon-specific courses that count towards 
graduation and emphasize the value of local and Indigenous content. 

We provide this support with the recognition and understanding that Yukon-specific courses must be developed in a 
manner which facilitates improved and better access for Yukon graduates to tertiary opportunities. 

We look forward to hearing how Yukon Government will practically support and ensure the academic relevance of 
courses that improve and ensure better access for Yukon graduates to tertiary opportunities. 

. ~ 

Best 

Ted 

Ted Hupe 

President 
867 668 6777 ext 3 
867-333-2467 
www.yaep.ca ~ ~ Yukon 

~ As~oci.ition ~ of Education 
~ Profes.~ion.als ,, 

I respectfully acknowledge that I work within the traditional territory of the people of 
Kwan/in Diin First Nation and the Ta'an Kwach'an Council. 

C'est avec reconnaissance et respect que nous tenons a souligner que nous vivons et travaillons sur le territoire 
traditionnel de la Premiere nation des Kwan/in Dun et du Conseil des Ta'an Kwoch'on. 


